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Easter Egg Hamper Raffle Winners 

 Thank you to everyone who bought Easter Egg 

raffle tickets. We sold 574 tickets! The draw was 

made this morning in assembly and the lucky 

winners are:  Blue Hamper:  Archie L (Lime class)   

Pink  Hamper: Lydia M  (Cedar class ) 

Yellow Hamper: Ruby S  (Cedar class)  Happy Easter! 

Useful Diary Dates 2023 

3rd April - 14h April: Easter Holidays 

17th April: Back to School 

19th April: Messy Church after school 

4th May: Class Photographs 

8th May: Kings Coronation Bank Holiday - school closed 

9th - 12th May: Year 6 SAT’s - all Year 6 children must attend 

school and no absence will be authorised. 

15th May: Outdoor Learning day 

17th May: Messy Church after school 

29th May - 2nd June: HALF TERM  

5th June - 9th June: Enrichment Week - STEM Week 

16th June: Non-uniform day in return for Summer fair items 

21st June: Messy Church after school  

23rd June: Summer Fair - 3.30pm - 5pm. 

30th June: Sports Morning starting at 9.30am.  

5th July: National Year 6 transition day to secondary school 

11th & 12th July: Years 4,5 and 6 Summer Production 

14th July: School Reports out to Parents 

20th July: Last day of term. Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2pm 

Happy Easter everyone! Have a restful break and 

see you back on Monday 17th April. Kate Powell 

I can hardly believe that we have reached the end of term. 

There has been lots to celebrate and lots to be proud of so 

it has been a great Team Bartons effort all round!  

Today, every family will receive their child’s Registration 

Certificate which shows their attendance since 

September. Good attendance is 95% and above. We 

acknowledge that some children will have been poorly and 

so their attendance may not be at 95%. Some families will 

receive a warning letter today where  attendance is a 

concern. Under  Government School regulations (Pupil 

Registration 2006) absence from school must be 

monitored and reported and so if you have a warning 

letter, please ensure that next term, your child’s 

attendance improves . All absence is monitored daily.  

Trips Photos This Term 

Here is a round up of some photos from recent trips. Year 

1 went to Amberley Museum, Year 2 went to SeaCity, Year 

5 went to Paultons Park and Year 6 went on their PGL 

residential. They all look brilliant trips. Well done everyone!  

 

A Sad Farewell 

Today we say a sad goodbye to Alicia and her 

family as they move back overseas. We wish 

you lots of luck for the move and for the future. Alicia, we 

will miss you and hope you’ll be happy  in your new school.  
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